
Dear Parents and Carers,
 I have been  asked by the Parish Council to remind you not to
park on the passing area on the way to the Pavilion,  where there
is plenty of parking for your use.   This is causing a blockage as
when cars are parked there , it cannot be used as a passing
place.. Additionally, there is an essential drain beneath this area
and constant weight on it could cause damage; this is one of the
reasons why it was made into a passing place. Thank you for your
assistance with this. 
Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley
Head Teacher 

UPCOMINGEVENTS

29th June 2023

30.06.23 Transition Day for the whole school
03.07.23 Year 1 & 2 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

03.07.23 PTFA Non school-uniform day for Jam-jar

tombola 

07.07.23 PTFA Summer Fayre 3.30pm  
11.07.23 Year 6 Production in afternoon, 

12.07.23 Year 6 Production evening performance, 
14.07.23 Year 5 Taster Day St George's Day 9.30-

12.00
18.07.23 Year 6 Leavers' Party, 

21.07.23 Year 6 Leavers' Service 2pm at Church 

SWIMMING NOTICE



Next week, our swImming teacher would like to like to include some survival skills in the
lessons with all of the children. The rates of drowning are scarily high and a lesson

where they learn what to do and what it feels like with clothes on is a vital life saving
skill.  Could you therefore please end your child in with either their pyjamas or shorts

and T-shirt.



Rowan's trip to
Woodside Wildlife

Park 



Heckington St Andrew’s CE School

PTFA 

Friday 7th July

3.30pm 

INFLATABLES!

RAFFLE! 
STALLS! 

PARTY DELIGHTS!

REFRESHMENTS!


TOMBOLAS!

GAMES! 

LUCKY DIP! 
BEAT THE

KEEPER! 
GIANT 

TORTOISES! 

ALL 
WELCOME!! 

Remember to return raffle ticket money and stubs asap, more are
available from the school office.
Remember to return inflatables wristband slip and money.
Please bring any donations of raffle prizes into school.
We have a non-uniform day on Monday in exchange for a filled jam jar
for the tombola. (Wrapped sweets, toys, money etc, not jars of jam!).
If anyone can help at the summer fayre, whether it’s setting up, helping
on a stall (even for just half an hour), or packing away please email the
PTFA (ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk ).
We also still have space for one more stall, if anyone has a small
business and would like to be considered please contact us asap.
Cake donations for the summer fayre are more than welcome! Please
bring in on the day.

The PTFA can't wait to welcome you all to our Summer Fayre on 7th July!
Here are few reminders in readiness for next week:




mailto:ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk



